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Track your ballot and find more applications at www.VoteinMA.com 

INSTRUCTIONS 
Complete left section: 

• Provide Voter Name & Voter Registration Address 

• Mail Ballot to – complete only if you need your 
ballot mailed to an address other than voter 
registration address 

• Phone # or Email (optional) – for your local election 
office to use to contact you 
 

Complete right section: 

• Choose your election(s) 

• When selecting Primary Elections*: 
If not enrolled in one of the party’s listed 
(unenrolled or known as independent) You MUST 
select a political party ballot or you will not receive 
primary ballots.  Voting in a primary will NOT enroll 
you as a member of that political party. 
 

Sign the application – SIGNATURE REQUIRED! 
 

Submit application before deadline 

• Mail: 136 Elm St, Easton, MA 02356 

• Email:  votebymail@easton.ma.us  

Dear Voter, 

Voting in Massachusetts is secure, easy, and 

convenient.  State laws were recently 

changed to allow you to cast your ballot by 

mail, with no excuse needed, for all 

elections.  Enclosed in this mailing is your 

Official 2024 Vote by Mail Application. 

If you prefer to vote in person, you can still 

vote at your polling place on Election Day.   

If you want to vote by mail – Apply Soon!  

Your Vote by Mail application must reach 

your local election office by 5PM on 

Tuesday, October 29th for the November 

5th Presidential Election. 

For more information about voting, visit 

www.VoteinMA.com or 

www.easton.ma.us/vote  
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